
 

 

Community  Highlights 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

            x 

Zuni Zap 
Children’s Choice Zuni       November 2017 Newsletter 

 
November  Dates to 

Remember 
 

Nov 10th – Field Trip 

Rio Grande Nature Center 

Depart 2:30 

Return 5:00 

 

November 20-21- Parent 

Teacher Conferences. We will 

be open at Zuni Elementary 

7am-6pm. Please pack a non-

perishable lunch. 

November 22nd – Children’s 

Choice Open @ Zuni 

Elementary 7am – 6pm 

November 23-24- 

Thanksgiving Holiday.   No 

School. Children’s Choice will 

be CLOSED. Enjoy the 

holiday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Little Help Please! – Our older kids noticed we were spilling loose cups 

outside using our water dispenser. After a request and a small wait, a cup 

dispenser was delivered, but needed assembly. Our two older boys took the 

liberty of asking for the right tools and with little guidance attached our new 

cup dispenser. It was with their suggestion and help that we have made our 

water dispenser more efficient and environmentally friendly!  

                                                        Creative Costumes – Our girls were feeling 

the creative Halloween Spirit. Over the 

month they have used our baby dolls as their 

muse to make costumes. Using the art 

supplies in the community they have made 

masks, wings, dresses and robes, to name a 

few. It has inspired a Halloween Day 

activity of making a costume for a stuffed 

animal you can bring to CC!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fall Fun at Zuni- 

October has been a 

month of adventure, 

pumpkins, tricks and 

treats. We have 

enjoyed the cool 

weather and all the fun 

adventures we have 

had all month.  



 

 

 

You can do WHAT with a Pumpkin?- Over the month, Lindsay ran a Pumpkin Science club in which 

we learned several fun ways to use a pumpkin. We grew pumpkins inside of pumpkins and planted 

them in our garden, explored the guts of a pumpkin by creating pumpkin slime, and excited our taste 

buds by making sweet, spicy, and sour toasted pumpkin seeds. YUM! We even made a pumpkin 

explosion using vinegar and baking soda. What’s the coolest thing you’ve ever done with a pumpkin? 

October  

Around  

Our  

Community 

Trial and Error – Margaux held a 

Construction Club in October where 

we practiced building and creating. The 

marble run was the most popular, with 

all the pieces and possibilities we tired 

our best to make it a large run. 

Unfortunately, things don’t always 

work out, and it tipped over. Rather 

than be discouraged we all managed to 

laugh off the accident and try again. 

 

 


